
 

Good Morning, Murphy Creek! 

  

The next regular Board meeting of the Murphy Creek Metropolitan District No. 3 is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 20, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.   
 
In order to attend to the business of the District, all comments or questions must be submitted in 
advance of the meeting by email to Shannon@cchoapros.com or by replying to this email no later than 
noon on January 20, 2021 with your questions or concerns.  Comments or questions received in advance 
of the meeting will be read aloud during the "Public to be Heard" portion of the meeting and will be 
limited to 3 minutes. 
 
A copy of the agenda can be found here.   
 
This meeting is being held as a webinar.  Only panelists will be seen and heard during the meeting.   
 
Register in advance for this 
webinar: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_OAlCYDV8QO64WNnI1DnoVQ 

 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 
 
Thank you,  
Shannon Torgerson, CMCA, AMS 
Director of District Management 
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